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            March 25, 2022 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week of March 25, 2022: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 1 1 0 0 
Percent of Cases this week     0.11%         0.20%     0.00%    0.00% 

Year to Date Cases                         
(August 2021 – Present) 273 157 72 44 

Change from Week Prior 0 +1 0 -1 
 

Transmission status remains LOW. 
 
Today will be the last weekly communication regarding covid numbers sent directly to your email.  
However, if we start to see an increase in cases we will resume immediately. For those who are interested 
in following our building numbers we will still post to our district website and data can be found at 
www.fvdistrict221.org.  
 
To our class of 2022 parents, my hope is you are able to take a few minutes to spend with your senior next 
week. When we return from break there are only six weeks until graduation! It is hard to believe how fast 
time can go in one year so be sure to savor these moments. 
 
Happy Spring Break! 
Mrs. Smith 
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